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Dear Members,

As the golf season winds 
down, we want to take a 
moment to thank you for 
your continued support and 
participation throughout the 
year. It’s been a memorable 
season full of fantastic rounds, 
events, and camaraderie, and 
we couldn’t be more grateful 
for the Red Wolf community.

Pro Shop Check-In

As we look ahead to 2025, 
one of our goals is to track 

rounds more accurately. We kindly 
ask that you check in at the Pro 
Shop before each round, even if 
you’re walking or playing a quick 
nine. This will help us ensure 
accurate tracking, which will 
improve our operations and provide 
a better experience for all.

Winter Shotgun Starts

Beginning this December thru 
January, we will be introducing 
shotgun starts every Saturday 
and Sunday throughout the winter 
season. These shotgun starts will 
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give everyone a chance to play 
in the best available conditions, 
regardless of the time of day. It’s 
a great way to battle frost delays 
during the off-season. More details 
on the exact start times will be 
shared soon, so stay tuned!

Continued on inside
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Black Friday Sale

Mark your calendars for our Black 
Friday Sale November
29 - Dec 1 in the Pro Shop! This is 
the perfect opportunity to grab some 
holiday gifts for yourself or the golfer 

in your life. From apparel and shoes 
to clubs and accessories, we will be 
offering great discounts. Don’t miss 
out on the deals, and stop by to 
check out our selection!
As we transition into the winter 
season, we encourage you to 
continue visiting the club and taking 
advantage of the winter-friendly 

activities we have planned. 
We look forward to seeing 
you on the course or in the 
shop soon!

Best regards,

Keith Kipp
Associate PGA Professional,
Head Golf Pro

Saturday and Sunday, November 9-10

Battle of the Blues
Red Wolf vs Wildhorse

Saturday and Sunday, November 16-17

High on Life
Celebrating Sobriety Turkey Shoot
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LOUNGE HOURS

Monday Closed
Tuesday - Sunday

Open at 11 am

Note: In the event of special 
parties, functions or large 
groups of members, the cocktail 
lounge hours will be extended to 
accommodate the membership. 
However to comply with the state 
laws, Tuesday thru Saturday may 
not exceed 2 am and Sundays 
may not exceed 12 midnight.

Clubhouse:  758-2546
Pro Shop:  758-7911
Golf Supt.:  758-9354

golfpro@redwolfgolfclub.com 
redwolfgolfclub.com

STAFF

Patty Whaley,
Office Manager

 Rheanda Weaskus,
 Events Coordinator

Tucker Keyes,
Superintendent

Kurt Simmons,
Golf Shop Supervisor

Keith Kipp Jr.,
Associate PGA Professional

  

R E S TA U R A N T H O U R S

Monday Closed    |    Tuesday-Sunday:  Lunch 11 am - 2 pm 

E V E R Y  D A Y

F R E S H
R O T A T I N G  S P E C I A L S
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The cold weather and frosty 
mornings are finally here. October 
gave us a little bit of an extended 
summer, but it might be time to 
throw the doors and propane 
heaters in your golf carts. The
leaves are starting to fall in bunches 
and we have been out cleaning 
them up as fast as we can.

If you’ve been out playing you may 
have seen the work being done on 
#3’s bunker. Over the years sand 
had piled up on the top edge of the 
bunker from players hitting shots. 
After 30 years, the front edge has 
become foot taller than when it 
was originally designed. Over the 
last couple weeks, we have been 
removing the sod and sand from 
the front edge to restore the bunker 
back to its original design. We will 
also slope the bottom of the bunker 

in a way that your ball is less likely 
to finish up against the front lip of 
the bunker, and add all new sand.

We have a lot of projects planned 
for the next couple months. After we 
finish working on #3’s bunker
we will do the same type of 
restoration to the bunker on #8 with 
the goal of shaping the edges in 
a way that water does not run off 
so easily, keeping the grass from 
getting dry. We will also be working 
on sprucing up the entrance to the 
clubhouse and replacing the Red 
Wolf sign by the practice green that
blew over in a wind storm.

We want to remind you that it is 
very important that golf carts stay 
on the cart path when around the 
greens and tees, especially as 
temperatures get colder, to limit 

compaction and matting
down of grass. Please 
remember to fix ball marks 
on the greens and fill divots 
with sand and seed. We love 
getting to see the community 
enjoy our wonderful golf 
course. If you have any 
questions or comments 
don’t hesitate to stop me on 
the course or call me at the 
maintenance facility.

Thank You,
Tucker Keyes

W E L C O M E
Our New Member!

Hailey Basaraba


